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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: John Attig, ALA Representative 

Subject: Revision of RDA 3.19.7.3, Recording transmission speed 
 

ALA thanks ACOC for clarifying the instructions for recording transmission speed, and 
for providing the appropriate background.  ALA confesses limited technical expertise in 
this area, but finds the information presented by ACOC convincing.  The proposal 
appears to enable more flexible and accurate recording of this information. 

ALA supports the ACOC proposal. 
 
 
 


